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Dear Year 5 and Year 6 Students and Teachers, 
 
RE: Rye College Young Writers Autumn Competition 2019 
 
We would like to announce our very first Rye Young Writers competition. This competition 
will be open to all current Year 5 and Year 6 students in the surrounding primary schools. 
 
We would like you to write a short story for our very first young writer’s competition on this 
very broad brief. 
 
Choosing one of Roald Dahls characters, we would like you to write either: 

 a missing chapter or part of the book 

 an alternative version of an event 

 what happened before or after the start of the book 
 
You should aim to write about 500 words, and all entries must be submitted to Rye College 
by 3rd October 2019 either by hand, post or emailing office@ryecollege.co.uk.  
 
On 22nd October 2019, the competition will be culminating in an awards evening at Rye 
College, and all entrants will be invited to attend. There will be various awards and prizes 
given over the course of the evening, with an overall winner for the respective year groups.  
 
We hope that you get involved in this competition and are very excited to read your entries. 
 
Good Luck! 
 
 
Mr P Harrison and Mrs R Chillingworth 
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